
Please have your leaves free of debris and
trash and ready for vacuum pickup when you
schedule.

Visit henrico.gov/services/vacuum-leaf-
collection/ for full service details.

For additional questions, contact Really Clean
Streets at (804) 276-4147.

Fall 2024/Winter 2025

Beginning October 28,
Really Clean Streets will begin
taking orders for vacuum leaf

pickup. All orders are $30.

Things to know:

Really Clean Streets should
pick up your leaves within
10 business days of your
order placement.

Scan here to book
your vacuum service
beginning on Oct. 28

reallycleanstreets.com

Vacuum Leaf Collection

Visit reallycleanstreets.com
to place your order for
pickup.



From November 4 through
February 8, crews will collect

bagged leaves placed at curb for
FREE.

A-E Area Residents: Collection services are automatically provided for you.
Area F Residents: Please call (804) 727-8779 to place a pickup order.

 

Bagged Leaf Collection

Our crews will make one pass down each
street to collect bagged leaves.

Our employees cannot enter your property to
remove bags.

Bags should only contain leaves; no garbage
or other debris.

There is no limit on the number of bags you
may put out.

Bagged leaves should be on the curb or the
edge of the road by 7:00 a.m. on Monday of
your collection week.

We frequently collect on the weekends.

Please call Public Utilities at (804) 727-8779
for missed leaves or additional questions.

Things to know:

Visit henrico.gov/services/bagged-leaf-
collection/ for full service details.

Henrico County Public Works &
Public Utilities

@HenricoDPW_DPU
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